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Laurel Ridge Neighbors 

Our mountain road is lovely and scenic. It is also winding, steep and has serious curves. Driver, as well 
as pedestrian and pet safety, must be a serious concern for all of us.  

The posted speed limit on the entirety of the mountain is 25 
MPH.  

We will be adding additional speed and blind curve signage. UPS and FEDEX have been identified as 
consistently exceeding the posted speed limit. We have contacted their corporate offices to file a 
complaint and request that their drivers slow down. This email is a request that you, a resident, be 
equally considerate of the safety of your neighbors and mindful of speed. If brakes are not applied 
when descending the mountain, a vehicle will exceed the speed limit. Increased rates of speed pose a 
serious danger to anyone walking along the road. We hope that this request to respect neighbor and 
pet safety will serve to stop speeders.  

Thank you for being mindful and to PLEASE SLOW DOWN  and make road safety a priority on our 
beautiful mountain.   

Laurel Ridge Road Committee 

 


